
AAPBS CASE WRITING WORKSHOP (JULY 28-29, 2023 ) at APU 

 

The Association of Asia Pacific Business School (AAPBS) Case Writing Workshop will  

hosted at Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University (APU) on July 28-29. If you are 

interested in this workshop, please kindly check the following website for more 

information. 

 

https://shorturl.at/fRT15.  

 

If you have any questions or need more information regarding the workshop, please 

feel free to contact at apusom@apu.ac.jp. 
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